
         “Someday you will be old enough to start reading 
fairy tales…” 

Have you ever wondered if reading fiction can be good for you? 
Have you felt that fantasy is only for children and can’t possibly teach us anything useful? 
Have you desired a book that the whole family can enjoy reading together? 
Maybe you need a getaway to Narnia! 
The whole family is invited to journey with us into the wardrobe and discover how fairy tales can help 
illuminate God’s truth. Please join us for a round-table discussion on C.S. Lewis’s beloved classic, The 
Lion, the Witch, and the Wardrobe. Enjoy  delving into the brilliant mind of Lewis and discovering the 
hidden meanings behind his work. There is so much to discover, whether you're a first-time reader or a 
seasoned Narnian!   

Where: St. Pauls Lutheran Church 
When: Monday, October 27th at 7:00 p.m. 
Why: Because we are never too old for fairy tales!   
  

“Literature adds to reality, it does not simply describe it... it irrigates the deserts that 
our lives have already become ” 
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